
Harvard Sewer Commission Meeting 
Dec. 12, 2011 
9:30 AM 
 
Commissioners present: Cindy Russo, Kyle Hedrick, Rick Maiore 
 
Others:  John Williamson 
 
Approved minutes of  Nov. 14, 2011 as presented 
Approved minutes of Nov. 28, 2011 as amended 
 
John Williamson of Whitman Rd addressed the commission requesting clarification on the sewer district 
boundaries. Mr. Williamson was advised by the commission that his property on Whitman Rd. was not in 
the current district. 
 
Discussed liability insurance for drainlayer  work and creating a list of requirements for drain layer 
licenses.  
 
Reviewed R & R draft;  Section 1 part 4 was changed per amended draft. Sect 7 should include reference to 
Title V uses as standards for the commission to follow as to expansions or changes of use. 
 
Action items: 
 
Kyle Hedrick, create a 3 year water usage report for the General Store, The Congregational and Unitarian 
Churches. 
 
Chris Ashley will be contacted to determine the size and status of the buffer tanks. 
 
Next meeting, 12/19/2011 
 
 
Rick Maiore 
 
Clerk  
 


